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Superintendent of Holton Schools to Retire

(KNZA)--The search is underway for a new superintendent for Holton USD 336.

Nancy Meyer has announced her plans to retire at the end of the current school year, effective June
30th, 2014.

Meyer has served as superintendent of the Holton schools for the past four years.

Upon her retirement, the Holton Recorder reports Meyer will wrap up 23 years in education, the last
eight as a school administrator.
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